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Pursuant to the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools, and on behalf of 
the Personnel Committee, I hereby move the following Personnel and Administration 
motions 1-5: 
 
1.  RESIGNATIONS 
 
A. Certificated Staff 
 
1.  Accept the resignation of Kaitlin Czura, School Nurse at Randolph High School 
effective January 17, 2020. 
 
2.  Accept the resignation for the purpose of retirement of Employee I.D. #4146, 
identified on Schedule A, effective March 1, 2020.  
 
B. Support Staff 
 
1.  Accept the resignation of Brendan Lenox, Paraprofessional at Randolph Middle 
School, effective December 20, 2019. 
 
2.  Accept the resignation of Brendan Lenox, Assistant Boys Lacrosse Coach, for 
the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
2.  APPOINTMENTS 
 
A. Certificated Staff 
 
1.  Approve the appointment of Kristin D’Alconzo, Leave Replacement Elementary 
School Teacher at Shongum School a rate of $270.70 per day effective on or about 
January 27, 2020 through June 30, 2020 for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
2.  Extend the appointment of Shannon McMahon, Leave Replacement Special 
Education Teacher at Randolph Middle School at a rate of $270.70 per day to be 
effective August 30, 2019 through June 30, 2020 for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
3.  Extend the appointment of Jessica Ervey, Leave Replacement Elementary School 
Teacher at Center Grove School at a rate of $270.70 per day effective December 2, 
2019 through June 30, 2020 for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
B. Support Staff 
 
1.  Approve the appointment of Sridevi Vadali, Community School Bookkeeper, at a 
salary of $55,000 to be prorated based on start date, effective January 2, 2020 
through June 30, 2020 for the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
3.  LEAVES OF ABSENCE 
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A. Certificated Staff 
 
1.  Approve that Employee I.D. #7619, identified on Schedule B, be suspended with 
pay effective December 3, 2019 until further notice; be it further resolved the entire 
leave is with benefits. 
 
4.  MERIT GOALS 
 
A. Administrative Staff 
 
1.  Approve that Ms. Jennifer Fano receive payment for Qualitative Merit Goal #1 
for the 2019-2020 school year associated with bonuses for the Superintendent of 
Schools in the amount of $5,012.89 (2.5%). 
 
5.  COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
 
A.  APPOINTMENTS 
 
1.  Approve the appointment of Sara Rose Smarth as Camp Director for the 2019-
2020 school year. 
 
2.  Approve the appointment of Sara Rose Smarth as Camp Director for the 2020-
2021 camp season at a rate of $8,000 for the season.  
 


